
           

 
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm  
welcome to our guests. We’re glad you worshipped with us!   

We invite you to come and worship with us again.  
Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship  

following the service.  

September 16, 2018 

     

 Prelude 
 Welcome / Announcements 
 Call to Worship    
    

 *Songs of Praise  
  Open Up the Heavens / Breathe on Us 
  Holy Spirit 
  Spirit of the Living God / I Need Thee Every Hour 

 Prayer 
 Children's Message 
 Children Dismissed   Kids 3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's Church, 

which meets in rooms103/105 downstairs. 
 Scripture    Ecclesiastes 5:10-17; Hebrews 13:5-6 
  

 Message    "How Much Cash Does One Need?" 

 Life Group Testimonies 
 Offering   Jesus Loves Me / Christians by Our Love  
                              Lisa White  
      

 *Parting Blessing  
     

 Postlude    

* Please stand if you are able  

TODAY 

Pastor Gary will be sharing the first message in the sermon series, Live 
Generously.  
   

Nursery - Ariel Huffman, Amber Gillette, Madison Rich 
Children's Church - Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga 
11:15am - Sunday School (Village Parent Meeting in Youth Room) 
  5:30pm - Village Youth Group Meeting  (6th - 12th grade)  

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 

Wednesday, September 19  
6:15pm - Ladies Walk 
Friday, September 21 
6:30pm - Family Game Night 
Saturday, September 22 
10:00am - 1:00pm - Village Laser Tag / Mini Golf 

Sunday, September 23      
10:00am - Pastor Gary 
11:15am - Sunday School  
11:15am - Mission Trip Meeting in Fellowship Room 
12:15pm - Village Youth Group Fundraiser Lunch 
 Nursery - Desiree Oosterhouse, Anne VanDyke, Brooke Lewis 
 Children's Church - Jane Sterk 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  
616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  
Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  
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**************************************************************************** 

Last Week's Offering 
  

General Fund (Every Sunday Offering)  
Sunday Offering   $2,500.00 
On -Line Giving   $1,281.00 
Total                  $3,781.00 
Weekly Amount Needed $5,007.85  
Benevolent Fund  (1st, 2nd, 3rd $ 5th Sunday Offering) 
Sunday Offering      $425.00 
On-Line Giving                  $208.00       
Total              $633.00 
Weekly Amount Needed    $966.20 

    

If you want to learn about caring people in South Blendon, just get a flat tire in 
the church parking lot! Thank you so much Chip, Mike, Steve, Berv and Jon for 
taking such good care of a stranded senior citizen.  
                                                                       Blessings to you, Betty TerHaar 

Interested in going on a Mission Trip? Let’s get together and discuss future 
opportunities on Sunday, Sept. 23 during Sunday School in the Fellowship 
Room, located in the office wing. If you cannot make it to the meeting but would 
like to give some input, please see Tanya Driesenga. 
Mark Your Calendar for NEXT Sunday, September 23rd for the 1st Village 
Youth Group Fundraiser Lunch. This will be held following the Sunday School 
hour.  
Our WOW (Women of the Word) Bible study will be kicking off on Tuesday, 
September 25. Women of all ages are invited to come study God's Word with us. 
WOW meets every other Tuesday from 9-11am in the Fellowship Room (Office 
Wing) through April. We will be choosing our study book during our first meeting. 
We are also looking for someone or several people to provide childcare for the 
women attending the study. If you can help out, please see Stephanne 
Moorehead. 
God Answers Prayer! Remember that that the prayer room (located in the office 
wing) is available to you whenever the church is open. Also, you may leave your 
prayer requests in the prayer box (located on the table by the women's restroom 
in the fellowship hall area) or there is a prayer box in the prayer room. Our 
prayer team will pray for you, and all requests will be kept confidential. Let's 
make our church a house of prayer!  
Hand2Hand Update...There are signup sheets available (on the bulletin board) 
for packing bags and for delivery! The next Hand2Hand offering will be received 
on Sunday, October 7. The item needed is Mac 'n Cheese Cups (4 pack). If you 
have questions, please see Jon or Cindy Lampen.  

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  
www.southblendon.org 
Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the 
programs are placed. 
Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the back of the gym, to 
be used by kids who remain in the gym during the worship service.  Please 
enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of 
the service.  

Educational Ministries 
Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - 1st Sunday of May) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 
Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

  
       

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade)  
  

Sunday, Sept 16 - Parent/Summer Trip meeting after the worship service in the 
youth room.  5:30pm - Regular Meeting  
Saturday, Sept 22 - 10am - 1pm - Laser Tag / Mini Golf  
Sunday, Sept 23 - 12:15pm - Fundraiser Lunch (No evening meeting)  
Sunday, Sept 30 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting  
Sunday, Oct 7 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting  
Sunday, Oct 14 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, Oct 21 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, Oct 28 - Noon - 4pm - Corn Maze (No evening meeting)  
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